
 

 

Date: 18/06/2021 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/015758 – Pagers 

 

I wanted to submit a Freedom of Information Request for the following questions: 
 
 
1) Number of current pagers/alarms being used within your organisation 
2) Your current Supplier of Pagers/Alarms 
3) Your Current Yearly cost of Pagers/Alarms 
4) Name of Department/Person who manages your pagers/alarm contract 
5) What are your contract renewal dates for your pagers/ alarms 
 
 
All of the Trust’s FM Services are provided by our Private Finance Initiative Partner, Summit healthcare. 
The Trust’s contract with Summit Healthcare started on 17th May 2001 and expires after 17th May 2041, 
pagers are included in the PFI contract. 


